
 

 

November 1, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Brian Klein 
Marketing Director, Gerflor USA 
Sport Court 
595 Supreme Drive 
Bensenville, IL 60106 
 
Dear Brian: 
 
On behalf of the NCAA, we want to thank Sport Court for their outstanding support by 
supplying Sport Court flooring for the 2018-19 Men’s and Women’s Volleyball 
Championships – including the non-predetermined Regionals for the Division I Women’s 
Volleyball Championship. 
 
This past year’s Men’s and Women’s Volleyball Championships were special for the 
student-athletes, the NCAA champions and our partners and fans. We are pleased Sport 
Court was able to experience and participate in the magic that was felt by all. We know the 
success of this past year’s volleyball championships could not have been possible without 
your continued partnership. 
 
We look forward to working with you again for the 2019-20 NCAA Men’s and Women’s 
Volleyball Championships. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Clendenin 
Associate Director of Licensing,  
   Championships External Operations 


